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Dear Sir,

| am emailing to confirm that the Statement of Common Ground with the Royal Yachting
Association (RYA), submitted by the applicant at Deadline 9, remains unchanged.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.
Best regards

Richard

Richard Hill

Planning and Environment Officer
Royal Yachting Association

._ E: richard.hill@rya.org.uk

R‘IA RYA House, Ensign Way, Hamble, Southampton, Hampshire, SO31 4YA

www.rya.org.uk T: 02380 604100 F: 02380 604299

Please note that due to COVID-19 we are all working from home but are contactable via telephone
and email.

Please keep safe and well in these unprecedented times.

Covid-19 Advice

The Royal Yachting Association is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in England.
Registered business number 878357. Registered business address RYA House, Ensign Way,
Hamble, Southampton SO31 4YA. VAT registration number 239281352

email Disclaimer can be found on the website http://www.rya.org.uk/legal-info/Pages/email-
disclaimer.aspx
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